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Neil MacKenzie 
Manager, Chronic Disease & Injury Prevention 
Windsor-Essex County Health Unit 
360 Fairview Ave. West, Suite 215 
Essex, N8M 3G4 
 
Kim Willis 
Director, Communications & Mental Health Promotion  
Canadian Mental Health Association – Windsor-Essex Branch 
1400 Windsor Ave.  
Windsor, ON N8X 3L9 

RE: Letter of Support for the Canadian Mental Health Association Windsor-Essex County Branch and 
Windsor-Essex County Health Unit’s Suicide Prevention Awareness Walk at St. Clair College and the Herb 
Gray Parkway on September 27, 2020.  

Dear Neil and Kim,  

I am writing to express [ORGANIZATION’S] support to The Windsor-Essex County Health Unit and the 
Canadian Mental Health Association Windsor-Essex County Branch’s fifth annual Suicide Prevention 
Awareness Walk that involves use of the Multi-Use Trail System of the Herb Gray Parkway on Sunday, 
September 27, 2020.  

This event supports an important issue in raising awareness and community support around mental health 
and suicide prevention in our community.  

Sincerely,  

[Representative, Organization] 

 


